
Dan Nott, Wilder, VT.
I am writing in support of the relicensing of the Wilder Dam if the 
pedestrian pathway can be opened across the dam, allowing travel between 
Wilder and Lebanon. As a resident of the Wilder neighborhood, I believe both 
communities would benefit greatly from this route. This pathway would allow 
walkable cross-state access to parks and recreation, including the Kilowat 
Parks in Wilder and Boston Lot trail network in Lebanon. The path is 
currently blocked by a fence. I'd be so excited and grateful to be able to 
have this pathway opened! 
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